
    

 

 
   

 

 

 

Invitation - Families 
Maamuu Uhpichinauusuutauu Regional Conference 

 

The MAAMUU UHPICHINAAUSUUTAUU committee will be hosting a Traditional 

Parenting conference on July 23, 24 and 25, 2019 in Mistissini. 

The goal of this conference is to provide a sharing platform for parents from across the 

Cree nation to come and learn from elders as well as share and exchange on parenting 

then and now. The conference will also provide some time to reflect on the future of 

parenting “Chitaaniskutaapaaniminuuch”, Our Future Generations. 

The local Maamuu Coordinators will be taking family applications. Two families (Mother, 

father and child under two years old) will be chosen by the organizing committee (all 

expenses covered). Other families who wish to join will be participating at their own 

expense or through sponsorships that they will seek in their communities. 

DEADLINE TO APPLY: June 28, 2019  

 

For more information, contact your local Maamuu Coordinator 

For Whapmgoostui, Contact Minnie’s Hope Centre 

 

 

“Chitaaniskutaapaaniminuuch” 
 


